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Week 2 Menus 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope everyone is keeping safe and well.  
 
It has been really wonderful to have everybody back in school this week. Thank you for your efforts in preparing the children 
for this as our week has gone fairly smoothly; the children certainly are demonstrating their resilience and we are very proud 
of them.  
It is Science Week this week and the children had a special visitor (Professor Fizz, aka Miss Johnson) to introduce us to the 
wonders of science. Each class has been exploring a different theme and I have enjoyed hearing all about what they have 
learnt.  
We also celebrated International Women’s Day which also linked so well to Science Week (particularly for Quickbury class 
who were learning about vaccines and learnt that it was a woman who developed one of the coronavirus vaccine) and also 
to Mother’s Day.  
It was also lovely to have so many of you joining us for Team Assembly this morning. I would like to thank Rev.d Dawn for 
her heartfelt Mother’s Day message and for the children’s messages for our Mums. We know how this can also be a difficult 
time for people who have lost a Mum or cannot be with them at this time so Dawn’s message and prayer brought cheer to 
many of us.  
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Ashbee would like to thank Alfie and Noah for being so happy about being in school and telling all about their school 
days. Ray and Amelie made me feel very proud with their letters about recycling. They were written very formally and in a 
polite way. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Danielle, Oliver, Harry B, Alfie D, Noah 
D, Hannah, Brooke, Robin, Joshua, Sophia M, Catherine, Kayla, Abigail, Patrick, Ruby T, Sonny W, Archie and Poppie. Noah D 
and Kayla have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations Noah D and Kayla on achieving your Gold Mathletics 
Award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Fitzwalter class with 24,514,498 points and our Top Ten Super-Spellers are 
Catherine, Sonny W, Hannah, Alfie D, Sam, Amelie D, Harry B, Oliver, Poppie and Josie.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have been exercising their scientific brains during Science Week. 
Copeland: Otis has thoroughly enjoyed learning about space this week. He planned and built a flying car that would take him 
to space! 
Durrington: Frank has had the most amazing first week back and has enjoyed using the scientific language that we have been 
learning. 
Fitzwalter: Teagan has really enjoyed science week. She has been making links with her new knowledge on electricity and 
her ‘Switch’ at home. She successfully built an electrical circuit. 
Quickbury: Josie has been a scientific superstar! She is inquisitive and always uses questioning, logic and reasoning to get 
her results. Well done Josie.  
 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays: This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Belle who will be 7 years old on Saturday and Katie who will be 11 next 
week.  
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Laura for exercising her scientific brain so well at home and at school.  
 
Dates  
Friday 19th March: Red Nose Day (School uniform but with Red Nose Day accessories e.g. nose, ribbons, socks or T Shirt). 
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Friday 26th March: End of term 
Monday 12th April: Summer term begins. 
 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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